
 

What Parents Need to Know about 

Setting Up Apps, Games and Software 

 

 

In Britain, more than half a million 
games consoles were given as 
gifts last Christmas. In the US, the 
figure was closer to three million. 
Add in the rest of the world’s major 
consumer economies – along with 
the multitudes of phones, tablets 
and so on which find their way into 
our Christmas stockings – and you 
have a lot of people unwrapping 
a lot of digital tech. 
  
Given that many of the lucky 
recipients will be children, it’s 
important that parents and carers 
take some time to configure any 
new devices – and the games, 
apps and software they run – so 
that they’re safer for young eyes 
and ears. Our 
#WakeUpWednesday guide has 
some practical tips to give you 
extra peace of mind while the kids 
are excitedly enjoying their new 
gadgets. 
 
In 2020, smartphone and tablet 
users spent a global total of 
around £330 million on 
downloading apps over the 
Christmas period. The following 
year, the UK alone saw almost 
seven million video games being 
given as gifts. The holiday season, 
in short, heralds a major spike in 
young people encountering new 
games and apps for the first time. 
  
So far, so festive. And although 
games and apps mainly offer 
harmless fun, there are still risks to 
remain aware of – from realistic 
violence in this year’s must-have 
shooter to contact from strangers 
on the latest networking platform. 
Today’s #WakeUpWednesday 
guide has some top tips for 
enabling youngsters to enjoy their 
new apps and games more safely 
this Christmas. 
 
Click here to download the guide 

https://nationalcollege.com/guides/setting-up-apps?utm_medium=email&_hsmi=237922054&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-9-WqiEE4wPcKXSATO45P555d7QEOJoYh9TiVnwoQ4I3nU1Qhyzmo3X4qjKkzVU_Ns5ZSXdoIKB2zuZiZvMt7Akj_tqY3HRXVJW4cwc7a7YJWfuGMA&utm_content=237922054&utm_source=hs_email

